
Prisoner Review Board Technical Changes and Annual Reports; HB 2535

HB 2535 makes numerous technical amendments to reflect the changes made by 2011 
Executive Reorganization Order No. 34, which established the Prisoner Review Board within the 
Kansas Department of Corrections and abolished the Kansas Parole Board. The bill also allows 
the Prisoner Review Board's required annual report to the Governor and the Legislature to be 
included in the Department of Corrections' general report; however, the information must be in a 
separate section of such report. Further, it clarifies that compilation and analysis of dispositions 
of criminal cases by district courts throughout the state or by executive authority will remain the 
responsibility of the Department of Corrections.
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